
Newsletter Friday 27th January 2023

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

NEU STRIKE ACTION 

PLEASES REMEMBER THAT SCHOOL IS OPEN ONLY TO PUPILS IN Y1 AND Y6 
NEXT WEDNESDAY 1ST FEBRUARY. 

Breakfast club will be in operation, however, all after school clubs and activities will 
be cancelled.  Therefore, children in Y1 and Y6 must be collected promptly at 
3.30pm.  School lunches will be provided as usual.


SCHOOL EVENTS 

Did you know that the dates for all 
school events are on our website?  
There’s too much going on to 
advertise everything in the 
newsletter every week, but you can 
check out dates for all our school 
events whenever you want on the 
school events page.

PACKED LUNCHES 

If your child has a packed lunch at 
school every day, please make sure it is 
healthy.  No sweets or chocolate 
please.  Also, please make sure their 
water bottle is full of water and not juice 
or anything fizzy.  


Our children 
concentrate so 
much better in the 
afternoon session if 
they have not eaten 
lots of sugary items 
at lunchtime. Thank You!

Don’t forget to 
check out our 

class blog 
website 
HERE! 
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Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Our children look great in their uniform.  Thank you for making every effort to ensure 
they look smart every day and continuing to ensure that your child is wearing the correct 
school uniform, including PE kit, at all times.  To remind you our school uniform is:


FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO PURCHASE SCHOOL UNIFORM  

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE

KS1 

A light blue polo shirt (not shirt) 
A navy sweatshirt with school logo 
A grey skirt / dress or trousers 
Navy School Blazer (OPTIONAL) 
Navy blue or grey tights 
White or navy socks 
Black shoes (not trainers)

KS2 

A white shirt (not polo shirt) 
A purple tie (children in Y3 – Y6) 
A navy V Neck sweatshirt with school logo 
A grey skirt / dress or trousers 
Navy School Blazer (OPTIONAL) 
Navy blue or grey tights 
White or navy blue socks 
Black shoes (not trainers)

School Uniform for PE 

White t-shirt (school logo) 
Blue shorts  (not denim) 
Blue jogging bottoms or blue leggings (in 
the cold weather) 
Black trainers (no plimsolls)

Jewellery 

Plain stud earrings are acceptable but should 
be removed for PE for safety reasons. 
No other jewellery should be worn. 
Nail varnish and lip gloss are not permitted.
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and finally…..NEWS FROM OUR CHURCH 
Christ Church Parish | Parroquia Cristo Salvador

90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE
admin@christchurchbr.org.uk

020 7587 0375
www.christchurchbr.og.uk 

HIRE OUR HALL:
 

DISCOUNT FOR SCHOOL 
MEMBERS

If you’d like to hire our hall for a 
children’s birthday party or another 

event, please let us know.

BUBBLE CHURCH 
This is 25 minutes of fun for toddlers 
and parents with songs, puppets and 
crafts fuelled by croissants! 

We’ll be running it on the first Sunday 
of each month at 9.45am, and the next 
one is Sunday Feb 5, which will feature 
fancy dress! 

You can pre-book (free of charge) at 
bubblechurch.org 

  
We also welcome new volunteers from 
adults and older children, so please get 
in touch! 

BAPTISMS AND FIRST COMMUNION 

If you would like your child to be baptised or to 
explore First Communion, we’d be delighted to 
have a chat with you. Please feel free to be in 
touch 
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